
Dear Ms. Bean, 

 

We instituted severe water restriction at our greenhouse operation earlier in the season. Many of 

our plant lines are the product of years of  development and will be lost if the mandatory 25% 

water use cuts are forced on us.  Please make a distinction between ornamental lawns and 

farming operations that are critical  to the economy of the state. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mel Winestock, 

ADB Laboratories 

 


